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American Legion Post 122


Prattville, Alabama    tel. 334-361-0076

Commanders Comments

Post Renovation:  Our post renovation is still continuing.  We are now in the process of renovating the main ballroom. I wish to thank the volunteers from all the different associations within this great legion post for all their time and efforts. Once again, a special thanks to Henry Wornock for leading this project. So come out and tell us what you think.
Steak Night: This is continuing to be a great success.  Your involvement allows us to proceed ahead with other projects.  Remember every 1st and 3rd Friday of the month is steak nights.  For only $8.00, you get a 10oz rib eye steak cooked to perfection, baked potatoe, salad and Texas toast.  A special thanks to all the volunteers over the last month. Volunteers are always needed to cook, serve, and cleanup. A sign up sheet is posted if you want to volunteer your services.

 “EXTRA EXTRA” Sunday Morning Breakfast: Breakfast will start on            7 October 2001 from 10 am until 1 pm.  Breakfast will consist of eggs (any style), hash browns, biscuit and gravy, fresh tomatoes, hot cakes, bacon, sausage, and toast. Cost will be $5.00 a plate.  Volunteers are needed for the upcoming weeks.  A sign up sheet is posted with dates requiring help. 

 “Karaoke Night”  “You asked for it and you got it” I want to thank the membership for their participation during our last Karaoke event.  This month “Karaoke Night” will be on 12 October starting at 7 pm until???  A night of fun filled entertainment, so come out with your singing talents.   Prizes will be awarded to the best entertainers.

“Halloween Dance”  On 27 Oct 01 from 7 pm till 11 pm, the Legion will sponsor a Halloween Costume Party and dance.  There will be plenty of munchies and our own #1 legionnaire entertainer Mr. Tom Leavitt will furnish music. There will be prizes for the best individual costume and best couples costumes.  Please come out and join us.  There will be a small donation of $2.00 per person to defray the cost of music and food.

Remember our general membership meetings are held on the second Tuesday of the month at 7 pm.  We encourage everyone to attend.  Hope to see you at the next one. 

I solicit your help in everyway to make this post a family oriented environment.  If you have any ideas please let me know or leave me a message at the post.
Adjutant’s Comments

ATTENTION VIETNAM VETERANS:  Under the “Agent Orange Act of 1991” Public law 102-VA has made a decision to add diabetes to the list of disabilities which are presumed to be service connected based on herbicide.  Any veteran who served in Vietnam between January 9, 1962, and May 7, 1975, and has one of the diseases on that list, is presumed to have been exposed to herbicides.  You may contact your local County Veterans Service Officer for assistance in filing a claim or for additional information.

US Navy Squadron VA-106 Gladiator members are searching for their shipmates.  If you know anyone who served with VA-106, please contact Ed Knapp, 5106 Lawson Ave, Gulfport MS 39507, (228) 863-5335 or John Knott, 3647 Thorton Lane, North Street MI, 48049, (810) 982-2696 or Dennis Wilson, (904) 743-3630.

If you would like to receive this newsletter by email, please send your email address to alpost122@aol.com.

Thanks to all that submitted the information required by the ABC Board (there are still quite a few that haven’t).  The following information is needed for all members; date of birth, home address, work and home phone numbers, occupation, and place of employment.  If you haven’t already updated your information, please do so as soon as possible.  You can call it in, or email me at alpost122@aol.com. 

S.A.L. Comments:


The S.A.L. meets every other month, the 2nd Tuesday at 6:00 p.m.  The next meeting is November 13, 2001 at 6 p.m.

Ladies Auxiliary Comments:

The American Legion Auxiliary and the VFW will be having a yard sale on October 6, at the VFW.  All donations can be dropped off at the VFW prior to October 6. Volunteers are welcome. 

Our Auxiliary meetings are held on the 4th Tuesday of the month at 7:00 p.m.  Please make plans to join us.

Leadership Conference will be held October 13-14, 2001 at Guest House Inn, Montgomery, Ala.  Registration is $5.00 per person at the door and lunch will be $13.00 per person.  All members are welcome to attend.

The Ladies Auxiliary will be hosting a Halloween Party for all the member’s children and their friends on October 27, from 2-4 p.m.  Auxiliary members will furnish prizes and games.  We encourage all members to bring their children for a good, safe, fun, family time.

District Meeting will be held at Post 122 on November 4, 2001.  Auxiliary members have been asked to bring salads, bread, and desserts to compliment a spaghetti supper furnished by the Legion.
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	Sunday
	Monday
	Tuesday
	Wednesday
	Thursday
	Friday
	Saturday

	
	
	
	
	
	
	1

1pm Electronic Dart Tourney 

	
	1


	2

6pm E-Board
	3

6:30pm Early Bird Bingo
	4

6:30pm Early Bird Bingo
	5

5-8pm Steak Nite
	6

9:30 Chaplain Conference 1pm Shuffleboard Tourney

	7

10am-1pm

Breakfast
	8
	9

7pm General Membership Mtg
	10

6:30pm Early Bird Bingo
	11

6:30pm Early Bird Bingo


	12

7pm Karaoke
	13

-Golf (note)

-1pm Domino Tourney

	14

10am-1pm

Breakfast
	15
	16

7pm DAV Mtg
	17

6:30pm Early Bird Bingo
	18

6:30pm Early Bird Bingo
	19
5-8pm Steak Nite


	20

1pm Pool Tourney

	21

10am-1pm

Breakfast
	22
	23

7pm Auxiliary Membership Mtg
	24

6:30pm Early Bird Bingo
	25

6:30pm Early Bird Bingo
	26
	27

7pm Halloween Dance & Costume Party

	28

10am-1pm

Breakfast
	29
	30
	31

6:30pm Early Bird Bingo
	
	
	


Tourney Rules:

1. Entry fee $5.00 per date.

2. 1st, 2nd, and 3rd place payoffs.

NOTES: 

Contact the Post at 361-0076 for information on tee-times and to sign up.

Effective 1 Oct 01, new Canteen “Social” Hours:

Weekdays: 11am-1pm and 4pm-7pm

Saturday:  1pm-5pm

Sunday:  9am-5pm  (Bloody Mary drinks only)















